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Friday, 16 December 2022 

Newsletter 

 Congratulations to Morado class for a weekly attendance 

of 93.45% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Lewis Yellow Teja Verde Frazer Azul Jake 

Red Frazer Blue Donevan Amarillo Cian Morado Isaac 

Green Harriet Orange Phoebe Rosa Amy Rojo Finley 

 

Christmas performances 

What a week! We have been spoiled with performances from both EYFS and Key Stage 1 this week.  

The children worked so hard and it was well worth it as the performances 

were amazing. 

 

On Monday evening and Tuesday morning, Key Stage 1 performed The 

Bethlehem Bake Off. Who knew that an annual baking competition in 

Bethlehem could bring us so much joy and what a wonderful way to share 

the nativity story with us. What a lovely Mary and Joseph we have. 

 

On Wednesday afternoon and Thursday morning, children from EYFS 

treated us to their Christmas Extravaganza.  The children sang Christmas songs, read poems and 

acted out the nativity story.  It was a real treat. 

 

It has been so lovely to be able to welcome you back into school to share these performances with 

you.  We hope you enjoyed them as much as we did. 

 

New Menu 

When we return in January, we will move to our new school menu.  A copy of this can be seen at 

the bottom of this newsletter.  We have kept in many of the children’s favourite dishes and added 

some new dishes which will be perfect as we head towards springtime. 

This menu is now available to pre-order on www.ipayimpact.co.uk and you can order all the way 

up until February half term. If your finances allow, or you do not pay for your child’s meals, why not 

order for the whole half term and tick one big job off your to-do list!  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/


 

KS2 Christmas party 

The children in KS2 will be having their Christmas party on Tuesday 20th 

December. Children can arrive at school wearing their party outfit, but they 

should not wear / bring make up and no heels higher than the normal school 

shoe heel please. Please remember that the children will be going out to play 

in any party outfit that they wear so it is important that they are wearing enough 

to keep them warm on what could be an extremely cold day. 

 

 

Food safety reminder 

We have noticed that quite a few of the younger children are bringing grapes or 

cocktail sausages in their lunchboxes.  Please remember to cut cocktail sausages 

and grapes lengthways as they are a choking hazard, especially for under 5s. 

 

 

 

 

Most Active Class Awards   

 

 

This week, despite the cold weather the children have been keeping active 

during their lunchtimes and playtimes. Congratulations to this week’s most 

active classes.   

  

  

 

Water Safety in Winter 

Please see below the 2 activity sheets to help children learn about the dangers of water in the colder 

temperatures.  This is even more poignant after the sad news this week following children playing 

on a frozen lake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally, a reminder that the last day for children is Tuesday 20th December. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a healthy New Year.  See 

you all on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher  

This week’s winners:  

Orange Class & Morado Class 



 

 

 

  



  



 


